Our Youth Ministry had its Annual Retreat at the end of May. The theme was ‘Livin” on the Edge.”
The participants were challenged to think about the importance of good decision making & not taking

dangerous risks. We were visited by Father Antony & Deacon John for Mass, as well as Marianne Sheridan,
Director of Youth Ministry for the Diocese. A great time was had by all. Many thanks to the Adults &
College Young Adults who worked so hard to make it an awesome, holy retreat!




